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CUSTOMER CARE RELOCATION TO BICENTENNIAL COMPLEX 
Customer Care and Registry Services have now been aggregated and relocated to our new 
offices at the Bicentennial Complex. So for all your Council, Telekom, Electricity, Licencing 
and Registry needs, please attend at our new offices located at the Bicentennial Complex on 
Taylors Road in Burntpine. 
Courts and Tribunal Services will still be available from the New Military Barracks at Kingston. 
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